
BEAUTIFUL GATE TRANSLATIONS 
Great News to share for 2007! 

The Lord has graciously opened the doors for new projects and entrance 
into another European country.  Also, we will be holding our FIRST 

Women’s conference in Bucharest, Romania – Sept. 21 – 22!! 
 

 
Larry and Peggy Carnes, IMB Missionaries 
(Our conference coordinators in Romania) 
 
 
 

Exciting News —  
 
As shared above, we are holding our first women’s 
conference at the Bible University in Bucharest for 
missionaries and women in Christian ministry leadership 
throughout Romania.   
 
We pray this will be a time of encouragement and will be an 
avenue to introduce the newly translated Bible study, 
“Jesus the One and Only” (Isus Singurul şi Unicul) by 
Beth Moore.   
 
We are hoping our beloved BGT friends will sponsor one or 
more of these ladies to attend.  The $25 sponsorship will 
cover her conference admission, meal, snacks, Bible study 
materials and gift bag.  Please contact us if you would like 
to be a part of this blessing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Current Publishing Projects  

  
•   Romanian translation of Beth Moore’s Bible study, “Jesus the One and Only” 
(“Isus Singurul şi Unicul”)  The project is completely ready for printing and DVD 
production and will be introduced at the women’s conference in Bucharest. 
 
•   Romanian translation of Beth Moore’s Bible study, “Believing God” 
 
    NEW Publishing Projects  
 
•  Ukrainian translation of Beth Moore’s Discovering God’s Purpose For Your Life 
   
•  Romanian translation of Wallace Rutland’s, “A Perspective on Christian Suffering” 

  
 Have a blessed Resurrection Sunday Celebration!  

 Please let us know how we may serve you in 2007! 
 

We would deeply appreciate your continued support. 
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